
Year 5 Peek at the Week 
15th September 2023 

Our Learning 
This week, we began our science unit on forces. 
We played parachute games, learnt about Galileo 
and Newton and recorded our findings from our 
very own experiment involving air resistance and 
surface area.  

In maths, we explored place value from 10,000 
up to 1,000,000.   

In English, we started reading the book ‘Rose 
Blanche’ and discussed the plot points in the 
story. We used drama to explore characters’ in-
ner thoughts and wrote sentences to portray 
characters’ emotions.  

Next week,  we will be continuing our science unit 
on forces. Here we will build on this week’s 
knowledge and apply this to water resistance, 
pulleys and levers. In art, we will also begin our 
unit on propaganda posters by looking at recent 
posters encouraging us to “Stay at Home” during 
the pandemic. 

In maths, we will continue place value focusing 
on powers of 10, partitioning and writing num-
bers using words.  

 In English,  we will continue to explore Rose 
Blanche and sentence stacking.  

Important Dates / Reminders 
Homework is due in every Friday.  

Children should also complete one piece of 
homework each week from the Autumn 1  
Homework menu. 

Spelling test each Friday. 

Don’t forget to wear the correct PE 
uniform to school each Tuesday.  

We enjoyed playing parachute games in science this week! 

 

Star of the week 

                                                   Maple: Jana                  Ofili: Saranveer                Dawe: Charli     

Word of the Week: accommodate  

Remember to read 3 times a week and practise your timetables on Rockstar Maths and Doodle Maths. 

Contact us: year5@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 


